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Truly, one of the most luxurious oceanfront villas in 
Puerto Vallarta, and when lit up at night, the opulence 
of the Casa Demae shines like a star. This magnificent
villa offers 5 beautifully appointed ocean view bed-
rooms, all with walk-in closets, satellite TV, private bath 
and ocean view Jacuzzi tubs. This spectacular villa is
located directly in front of the majestic Los Arcos 
Islands, the most famous spot in Vallarta for snorkeling. 
Or youmay choose to lounge on the ocean front marble 
terracehand enjoy the clear blue waters of he heated 
infinitypool while the talented staff prepares gourmet  
Mexicandishes or made to-order meals from the chef’s  
kitchen There are many amenities to this state of the art 
villa such as: plush leather couches and full entertain-
ment center in the living room, rooftop workout equip-
ment and sundeck with fountain, pool side bar with 
Jacuzzi, personal laundry service and three meals a day
provided by the chef, just to name a few. Rest assured
with a staff of 13, you will be waited on hand and foot
like that of a five star hotel.   

  
                 
 

  

CASA DEMAE 
Puerto Vallarta, Mexico

$2,200   HIGH    1 Nov. - 30 Apr.    5 Bedrooms
$1,700   LOW     1 May - 31 Oct.    Max. 10 People

      (Rates are per night and include Tax)
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